
It’s that time of year again, we are having our Spring Bookfair with new titles and exciting adventures for our Lions 
to go on! Please load your child’s E-Wallet, so they can find some new stories to Dive into! If you have any 

questions, please reach out to Ms. Levine at 727-223-8949 x2300 or email at levineta@pcsb.org  

We will be doing a simultaneous book fair again. Here’s what the dates are: 

 

 

How to set up your child’s E-Wallet:  

 

Want to preview what books we will have available? Go to our bookfair link: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/kingshighwayelemmagschool 
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